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3-6 Cross Country Information

Dear Parents/Carers,

The 3-6 Cross Country Carnival (and Year 2 children turning 8-optional) will be held at Mount Terry Public
School on Friday 20th May. The carnival will be split with children turning 8, 9 and 10 (mostly Year 3 and 4
children with a small number of children in Year 2 turning 8 who have completed the permission note and
some children in Year 5 who are turning 10) will attend the morning session and then return to class. The
children turning 11 and 12 (Year 5 and 6) will attend/participate after recess.

Information: Children are to wear their sport uniform or sport colours and will be required to bring a water
bottle, towel, plastic bag and a change of socks. Recess and lunch will occur close to normal times.

Spectator information: We are happy to announce that spectators can attend the carnival but will be
encouraged to watch their child run and then depart the venue. This is to assist with limited seating. To assist
with the running of the carnival, could all spectators please enter/exit the school via the main gate on the
Terry Street entrance, so that there will be limited crossing of the track.

Signing out your child: If you would like to sign your child out early, please sign next to your child’s name
on the class roll at the sign-out table near the Year 6 tables next to the playground.

Wet Ground: The ground is still currently wet due to the amount of rain we have received over the last couple
of weeks. With more wet weather forecast, a camp chair/seat or blanket is recommended to be brought from
home to sit on.

Distance: 8/9 and 10 year old children will be running 2km
11 and 12/13 year old children will be running 3km

Start Times:

10 Year Boys 9:15am
10 Year Girls 9:40am

8/9 Year Boys 10:05am
8/9 Year Girls 10:30am

11 Year Boys 11:30am
11 Year Girls 11:50am

12/13 Year Boys 12:10pm
12/13 Year Girls 12:30pm

COVID Advice: | acknowledge that this event/activity is required to be held in accordance with any current

NSW Health COVID-19 Public Health Orders and the NSW Department of Education’s policies and
- procedures. | acknowledge and accept that there is a risk that my child may be exposed to COVID-19 whilst
attending and participating at this event. | confirm that my child will not attend if displaying any symptoms of
illness, and/or if directed to isolate under public health orders.

Matthew Fownes
Sport Coordinator
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